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9:00  Prayer Service in Room CH-2 – All are Welcome!  
“Rejoice in hope, be patient in tribulation, be constant in prayer.”  Rom. 12:12 

 

9:30 Sunday School   (List of classes is on back) 
 Pre-school (ages 4-5)       Room 202 
 Children’s Assembly (Gr. 1-9)      Cafeteria 
 Youth/Adult Sunday School Assembly    Auditorium 
 

10:25   Opening & Announcements,   
 Call to Worship & Offering                            Jeron Mullet 
 Congregational Singing                                  Jonathon Mullet 
 Baby Dedication of Maverick Knicely        John Ivan Byler 
 Sharing & Prayer Time                                    Calvin Shirk 
 Message                  Ephesians 4:29               John Ivan Byler 
                               “Gracious Words Edify”  

“Let no corrupting talk come out of your mouths, but only such as is 

good for building up, as fits the occasion, that it may give grace to 

those who hear.”  Eph. 4:29 
 

TODAY’S SERVANTS 
Greeter Today:   Robb & Margaret Mullet 
Hosts Today:    Josh & Hope Helmuth 
Usher in Charge: Jerry Martin 

 

THIS WEEK  
Friday, 5-7 pm -- Youth Fundraiser in Cafeteria for future mission trip and bus 
trip.  SUPPER:  Pancake, Sausage gravy, Hash brown casserole.  Donation-
based.  Eat-in or Take-out. 
 

 

LOOKING AHEAD 
June 23 – “Guess Who’s Coming for Supper” c/o Julia S. 
July 26-28 – BMA Convention in Shipshewana, IN 
August 30-31 – Leadership Development Seminar at RCF.   
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 A weekly prayer meeting is at 9 am each Sunday in Room CH-2.   

 Congratulations to Ivan & Alissa Godoy on the birth of Francesca Paige 
on June 2, weighing 8 lb 1 oz.  A basket for her “Diaper Shower” is in the 
hall – no “Luvs” brand, please.   

 Brochures are in your mailboxes as an invitation to attend the 25th 
annual convention of BMA on July 26-28 in Shipshewana, IN.  

 Calvary Medical Aid is due on Sunday, June 30th.  Couples $620; Singles 
$310.  Make checks payable to CALVARY MEDICAL AID. 

 Sunshine Committee – Upon Ferne S. request to be released, Michelle 
Showalter has consented to fill out her term through August, 2025.   

 Wendell Hess has requested to be released from the Board of Mission.  
Robb Mullet and Skyler Beery will carry on until reorganization in August 
when a new member will be elected. 

 Micah Krabill’s new address in NYC and their current needs for their 
apartment are in an updated flyer in your mailbox.  Donations may be 
earmarked for “Mission Fund—Krabills.” 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Family of the Week – Jonathan & Althea 
 Dear CMF family, 
     We're almost ready to start on our way toward you all!  This visit will be primarily devoted to 
family, but we hope to see at least most of you once or twice at church.   
     Detail preparation for leaving house and vehicles for the summer is never fun, but we are slogging 
our way through.  We are thankful for so many friends here in Tarr who help us when we need to 
travel! 
     Some friends have connected us with a national believing couple from the far south of the country 
who have agreed to come visit Tarr for a week in August.  We are very, very excited about this visit!  
We hope to introduce these people to our work here, share our vision for passing the main 
responsibility for the project on to the national church, and ask them how they would advise us to 
move forward.  We are praying that God's plan for next steps in further work in the Verdiya will be 
made clear to all of us.   
     While we fly on Monday, our friends here will be enjoying tripe (stomach) and liver from the sheep 
they butcher for the biggest holiday of the year.  After that they will begin on the more pleasant meals 
(in my opinion!) of stews and kebabs.  As always, our prayer is that they will come to know the Lamb 
whom God provided to die once-for-all to make His children clean!   
Althea, for the Bylers 

Offering last Sunday:  $6,032.00           Regular Offering:    $5,532.00 
                                                                    100       Building Fund:     $500. 
Attendance last Sunday:   123 (+163 in Mass Choir + about 40 more) 

Servants For Next Sunday 
Message:  Josh Helmuth     Hostess:  Anna Good 
Cleaning:  Becki Smucker & Kate Troyer               Usher in Charge:  Russel Shirk 
Missionary Supporters:. Logan & Angie Smith   Mowing: Frank Good 



 
                C O M M U N I T Y  /  S E R V I C E   O P P O R T U N I T I E S 
The West Rockingham Food Pantry serves the needy in our area with 
distribution on the third Thursday each month.  Your gifts to bless our 
neighbors may be sent  to  WRFP, 4222 Mt. Clinton Pike, Rockingham, VA 
22802.  On April 25 84 households were served nearly 1,500 lb. non-perishable 
food plus beef, eggs, bread, vouchers for milk and fruit, etc.   
           Jesus:  “I was hungry and you gave me food.”  Matt. 25:35  . 

 
 
 
 

2022- 2023 Sunday School Classes 
 Preschool    (4-5 y.o.) -- Gloria Wenger, Becki Smucker         Rm CH-1 
 Children’s Assembly (Gr 1-9) - Jeron Mullet                              Cafeteria 
 Primary      (Gr 1-3) – Suetta Horst, Cynthia Shirk                 Room 101 
 Junior         (Gr 4-6)– Lou Martin, Lane Beery          Art/Music Rm 103 
 Youth         (15+ y.o.) –Skyler Beery, Tom Keener                  Room 213 
 Women –  Merlynne Keener, coordinator                         Sewing Room 
 Men    –     Calvin Shirk, coordinator                                        Auditorium 
              Superintendents, Nat Glenn and Joel Troyer 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Mission Statement 
We are a caring community of faith fully dependent on the Holy Spirit—committed 
to glorifying God, magnifying Christ, loving our neighbor as ourselves, sharing the 
Good News, and edifying our fellow pilgrims through the exposition of and 
obedience to God’s all-sufficient written Word. 
 

CMF Leadership Team 
          Sam Troyer, Pastor & Secretary      Josh Helmuth, Treasurer 
          Larry Wilkins, Deacon                         John Ivan Byler, Chairman 
         Frank Good, Deacon                            Stanley Good, Lay Leader 

Calvary Contacts 
(540) 867-9444     calvarymfva@gmail.com      calvarymennonite.com  
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